FISD School Safety Advisory Committee

AGENDA
March 23, 2021

Meeting began at 6:00pm

1. TXSSC Report on EOP

a. Mr. Kreiter reported that the FISD plan was submitted to Texas School
Safety Center and all were accepted and reviewed. FISD’s plan was
approved with no problems.

2. CoviD

e Mitigation Strategies
e Testing, Numbers, Quarantine Protocols

o Currently 15 positive cases in the District. Things have progressed a lot.
Mr. Kreiter reported the COVID numbers in the District since August.
o COVID protocols are remaining in place for the remainder of the year.
o May need to review and update protocols at the beginning of the 21-22
year.
3. BOND Safety Projects

e Fencing, Security Film, Surveillance Cameras, PA Systems, JRH Front
Office, Visual Lockdown

o One million dollars from the bond is dedicated to safety projects including
fencing, security film, cameras, PA Systems, FJH Front Office, Visual
Lockdown.

O

4. See Something Say Something

a. Mr. Kreiter discussed the See Something Say Something platform and the
usefulness of the tool. The campus staff agreed that the See Something
Say Something, although not 100%, is a very useful resource.

On this 12th day of March by 4:30pm, this notice was posted at a place convenient to the public at the
central administrative office of the Friendswood Independent School District, 302 Laurel, Friendswood,
Texas and readily accessible to the general public at all times and posted on the district's website
https://myfisd.com/safety/.



https://myfisd.com/safety/

5. Threat Assessment Teams

a. Mr. Kreiter discussed the Threat Assessment Teams at each campus and
asked if they have been working well for the campus. There was also a
discussion about the impact of COVID on the students district-wide.

Craig Hawkesworth with Five Stones Safety and Chris Martinez with Centegix gave a
presentation on a visual emergency system. Mr. Hawkesworth went over some of the features
of the Five Stones Safety system. He discussed the activation of the system, the staff badges,
mobile app, auditory and visual cues. Mr. Martinez and Mr. Hawkesworth were available for
questions.

Meeting adjourned at 7:22pm.
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